
 

 

 
December 1, 2014    

 

A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM SUSAN TRUPPE, MP LONDON NORTH CENTRE 

PARLIAMENTARY SECRETARY FOR STATUS OF WOMEN 

 

As the Member of Parliament for London North Centre and Parliamentary Secretary for Status of 

Women, I am delighted to extend warm greetings to London’s new Municipal Council. 

It is a privilege to serve in the public sector and I want to commend each one of you for letting your 

name stand as a candidate and to congratulate you on your victory.  I especially want to congratulate 

and welcome our new City Councillors and I’m sure that the last few weeks have been both exciting and 

a little overwhelming. 

London is a great city and I have been honoured to serve the constituents in my riding of London North 

Centre.  Regardless of where your particular ward is located, I know that you all have the best interests 

of London at heart and I believe that as we all work together, London can become an even greater city. 

Once again, congratulations to all of our City Councillors and to Mayor Matt Brown and I look forward to 

seeing you at the various events that we will attend together.  I am also looking forward to working with 

you on behalf of the citizens of London as those opportunities present themselves.  

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Susan Truppe, M.P. 
London North Centre 
Parliamentary Secretary for Status of Women 


